
Week of 11th May 2020 

Dear Class 3, 

How are you all doing? Isn’t it nice that the weather is starting to 
get warm again?  Some sunshine makes all the difference. I’ve had 
a busy week with Mrs Cameron and her family, including some-
thing very special on the 17th. Take care and sending big monster 
hugs! 

 

Some of the things I’ve been up to... 

 

 

  Looking at slides of the Titanic 
while helping Mrs Cameron pre-
pare your literacy for the week 

of the 18th. 

Watching Maddie & 
Greg’s Let’s Go Live. 
It was Oceans week 

and I leaned a lot 
about coral reefs! 
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Having a music lesson 
from Mrs Cameron. She 

taught me about the 
notes on a music stave 

and let me try her flute. 

Messy art! Mrs Cam-
eron has given you 
the instructions on 

how to make marbled 
paper. :-)  
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Making popcorn for a 

movie night! 

Playing hide and go seek. 
Can you see me? 

Enjoying the sun.  
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And finally… helping Mrs Cameron’s youngest daughter 
celebrate her 7th birthday!  


